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KS1 Nativity 

Well done to our incredible Y1 and Y2 pupils who  

performed ’Prickly Hay’ with confidence and enthusiasm.  

We are incredibly proud of you all! 

 

 

 

 

Athletics Gold! 

Well done to Lilly who had a fantastic time on Saturday, 

competing with under 11 and under 15 athletics.  She 

came first in the running, well 

done! 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Children are able to wear non-uniform on 15th December 

for Christmas lunch day. 

Please note, there will be no 

toast available at morning break 

so your child may wish to bring 

a snack with them. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair raised an amazing £2460.55!  A huge 

thank you to the PTA for pulling together such a wonderful 

event.  Thank you to everyone who helped to set up, ran a 

stall and tidied away.  Thank you to everyone who came 

and supported the event.   
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Dates  

Monday 13th December - Whole School theatre trip 

Tuesday 14th—Y1 Space Day and Y3/4 Christmas Party  

Wednesday 15th December - Y1/2 Christmas Party and 

Christmas Lunch (whole school) day 

Thursday 16th December - Y5/6 Christmas Party 

Friday 17th December - Carol Service (TBC) 

Tuesday 4th January—Inset Day 

Wednesday 5th January - Pupils return 

Theatre Trip 

Just a reminder that it is our whole school theatre trip on 

Monday.  Please ensure your child wears full school uni-

form and has a bottled drink.  We are due back at school 

at around 4:30-5pm but Mrs Sant will update parents 

when we are en route 

home.   

Jam Coding 

KS2 have finished their 

Jam Coding club. They 

have really enjoyed de-

signing and making their own games and were awarded 

trophies based on their skills. KS1 will be able to book plac-

es for their club after Christmas—please look out for an e-

mail with details.  

Multiflex 

Multiflex will be running a holiday club  during the first 

week on the Christmas break.  To book click here.  

They are also offering free places to those children in  

receipt of free school meals.  To book those places click 

here.   

https://www.multiflex-sports.co.uk/product/brereton-christmas-half-term-holiday-club/
https://www.multiflex-sports.co.uk/product/brereton-christmas-half-term-holiday-club/

